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| November Public Open Houses

Xcel Energy has identified focus areas, which are smaller areas within each segment 
study area where the preferred transmission route and substation could be located. Please 
join us at one of our upcoming public open houses to learn about the progress we’ve made 
identifying transmission line route and substation site locations. Project team members will 
be available to provide information about potential locations for proposed transmission 
lines and substations and answer questions about Colorado’s Power Pathway. We want to 
hear from you about this important project and any issues we should consider in your area. 

Additional meeting details are available on our Events page. No formal presentation is 
planned, so please attend at any time during the open house. If you are unable 
attend, meeting materials are available for review and feedback can be provided via our 
comment form by Wednesday, Nov. 24.   

Meeting Schedule 

Nov. 1, Platteville: Community Center, 3-7 p.m. 
Nov. 2, Fort Morgan: Field House, 3-7 p.m. 
Nov. 3, Aurora: Arapahoe County Fairgrounds Event Center, 3-7 p.m. 
Nov. 4, Kiowa: Elbert County Fairgrounds, 3-7 p.m. 
Nov. 8, Calhan: El Paso County Fairgrounds, 3-7 p.m. 



Nov. 9, Ellicott: Ellicott Elementary School, 5:30-8:30 p.m. 
Nov. 10, Pueblo: Olde Towne Carriage House, 3-7 p.m. 
Nov. 11, Crowley: The Heritage Center, 9-11 a.m. 
Nov. 11, Eads: Plains Theater, 5-7 p.m. 

| About the Project

Colorado’s Power Pathway is a proposed $1.7 to $2 billion investment to improve the 
state’s electric grid with approximately 560 to 650 miles of new 345-kilovolt electric 
transmission line and several new and expanded substations. If approved, segments of 
Colorado’s Power Pathway could be operating as early as 2025. It will increase electric 
reliability, connect new energy resources in eastern Colorado, boost the regional economy 
and create jobs during construction. 

Have questions or comments?

Call 855-858-9037, email ColoradosPowerPathway@xcelenergy.com or fill out our 
online form. 

Si necesita asistencia o información en español, por favor contáctenos directamente al 
855-858-9037 o ColoradosPowerPathway@XcelEnergy.com.

You are receiving this because you signed up to receive updates. 
Do you know someone who wants to receive updates? Please send them this link to subscribe. 
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